
From: Sampey, Timothy  
Sent: Sunday, April 09, 2017 4:46 PM 
To: Collazo, Ana 
Subject: Travel Documentation  
 
Ms. Collazo, 
Attached are the correspondences associated with the Emergency Management for Airports 
Summit 2017 that was held in Singapore on March 28-31. I was invited to speak at the 
conference following the American Airlines Flight 383 emergency that occurred at O'Hare 
International Airport on October 28, 2016. Due to the successful outcome of the incident, a 
lessons learned, best practices presentation was requested. Upon receiving the invitation I did 
consult the CDA executive staff to inquire if they wanted me to participate, and they 
acknowledged they did.  
All expenses regarding flight arrangements were completed prior to departure, and 
transportation to and from the airport, meals (not included with the summit) were paid for by 
myself using personal credit card, with reimbursement submitted to CDA. In consideration of 
my hosting a pre-summit workshop and presenting at the summit itself, the attendance fee was 
waived. Each day of the conference, a complementary breakfast and lunch buffet was provided. 
I received no gifts or anything of monetary value.  I again offer my apologies for the delay in 
providing the documents. Please contact me with any questions or concerns, regards.    
 
Timothy Sampey 
Asst. Deputy Fire Commissioner 
Bureau of Operations 
Division of Airport Operations  
Chicago Fire Department 
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